
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 José Gregorio Díaz 
     Preacher 

REPORT FOR THE MONTH OF MAY 2020 

 

 The peace of God and his mercy be with all of you and with your 

families. 

Thank you and honor our Lord and King. 

Our country is going through a bad situation but this does not stop us 

from working in the kingdom, we continue without stopping. 

In this month we closed the doors of the meeting place, the city where 

we live is the center of the pandemic, but thank God to date there are 

no brothers infected by the Corona Virus. 

We continue to do the house meetings to study the word of God and 

take care of the brothers and help them continue, 

In this month I have frequently visited the Indigenous brothers to help 

and encourage them every day. 
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We continue to share the gospel and teach the word of God. 

Renzo Orozco was baptized for the glory of God and now he is our 

new brother in Christ Jesus, I ask for your prayers for the Lord to help 

him move forward. 

I ask for your prayers for our country and for the church so that the 

brothers can bear this situation. 

I ask that you pray for my family and myself so that the Lord gives us 

much life and spiritual health. 

Thank God and all of you, we are very grateful. 

 

God bless and keep you. 

 His brother and server: Jose Gregorio Diaz. 

 

Peace and Mercy. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Our brothers of the Indigenous Church of Christ (wayuu) 

 

 



 

Study of the word of God in homes. 


